
 

Free Professional Development Training 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Identify containers & 

their associated risks 

to babies 

 Develop strategies to 

reduce container use 

in your program 

 Assess your program’s 

Freedom of Movement 

opportunities 

 

Tuesday, November 5th, 2024  

6pm-8pm 

 

 

 

   

For registration 

Email: kjanese@niagaracap.org 

Container Baby Syndrome 
Kelly Janese (716) 285-8572 ext. 104 

mailto:kjanese@niagaracap.org

